
ÉBPS: How to Navigate our Parent Drop Off/Pick Up Lane

The above map will show you the direction to follow when wanting to drop off or pick up your child. It is
highly important to remember that all parents who are dropping off or picking up their child want to do so in a
safe and efficient manner. Please be cautious, considerate and courteous to your fellow Fusion families
when navigating through this lane by driving carefully. Entering the winter months will require extra attention
when driving through this lane.

Things to remember:
1- When dropping off or picking up, the right hand lane in red is the only area where you are permitted to
park your vehicle so that your child can embark or disembark your vehicle safely. Parents are not permitted
to leave a vehicle unattended in this lane. Should you wish to meet your child at their designated door, then
you are to park in the Parking Area. The Left hand side of the Drop Off/Pick Up lane is designed to run with
the least amount of stopping possible to increase the efficiency of circulation thus leading to a quick drop off
or pick up.

2- The Exit lane, in green, is meant to be a non-stopping exit lane. Parents are not to park in this lane and
quickly drop off or pick up their child. This is not safe as other vehicles are moving while your child would be
between both lanes. Should you need to park in the right lane, allow another vehicle to merge ahead of you
so that you can take their spot to drop off your child. When exiting onto Mcleod Ave, we ask kindly that you
turn right to allow for smoother flow of traffic. Those turning left causes a lengthy congestion in the drop off
lane since McLeod ave is heavily used and turning left requires additional time waiting for a pause in East
flowing traffic.

3- When dropping off your child in the parking lot area, please have your child walk to the designated
crosswalk, where a supervisor can ensure that they cross safely across both lanes. Crossing at other parts
of this parking lot to the school grounds may not be the safest practice, especially when roads are slippery
due to snow and ice are prevalent in the winter months. The crosswalk is marked with orange pylons so



please proceed with caution to have enough stopping distance prior to the crosswalk. In addition, please
refrain from parking on the crosswalk as this prevents students and families from crossing safely.

Thank you for your cooperation in running the Parent Student Drop Off/Pick Up lane smoothly.

École Broxton Park School Administration Team.


